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       NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ FRIDAY, 06TH MAY, 2022 
 

Respected Parents  
 

Although we had informed you regarding the resumption of offline classes 

from Tuesday, 10th May, 2022 yet we are unable to do so as we have been 

instructed from the DI Office that we have to abide by the order issued by 

the Principal Secretary, Government of West Bengal concerning offline 

classes. 

 
Therefore, we shall continue with the online classes till Friday, 20th 

May, 2022 so that the students are in touch with the teaching –

learning process though this is not an ideal and effective way to make 

the students assimilate as expected by the school. 

 
Our teachers are working very hard and I am sure you will appreciate the 

efforts put in by the teaching faculty to help your children learn despite 

inconvenience due to occasional technical glitches. I regret the 

inconvenience caused if any.  

 
Looking forward to your wholehearted collaboration and understanding. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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